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Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Super Glue Fuming
-photograph-

Latent Print Powders
(Peavey regular,  

fluorescent, or magnetic)
-photograph & lift-

-OR-
Small Particle Reagent

-photograph & lift-

Dye Stain
(Gentian Violet,  

Sudan Black, Ardrox, 
Basic Red 28,  

Basic Yellow 40, 
Rhodamine 6G)

Fluorescent  
Examination
-photograph-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Magnetic Powder
(most effective on  

leaf bags, plastic grocery 
bags, and dark garbage 

bags…use with  
“hot breath” method)

-photograph & lift-
-OR-

Small Particle Reagent
-photograph & lift

-OR-
Super Glue Fuming
(most effective on  

cling wrap)

Dye Stain
(Basic Yellow 40, Basic 

Red 28, Rhodamine 6G, 
Ardrox, Gentian Violet, 

Sudan Black)

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Super Glue Fuming
(only for use on dark 

tape...less effective than 
small particle reagent)

-photograph-

Dye Stain
-Ninhydrin, DFO,  

Physical Developer, 
Gentian Violet

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph

-OR-
Gentian Violet
-photograph

Sticky-Side Powder
(for light-colored tape)

-photograph-
-OR-

White Small Particle 
Reagent

(for dark-colored tape)
-photograph-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Super Glue  
Fuming

-photograph-
-OR-

Small Particle Reagent
-photograph & lift-

-OR-
Sudan Black
-photograph-

-OR-
Latent Print Powders

(Use Peavey Black 
Powder sparingly;

method less  
effective than  
Sudan Black  
or fuming)

-photograph & lift-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Iodine Fuming
(temporary latent  

prints; won’t  
permanently alter  

evidence)
-photograph-

Magnetic Powder
(for fresh latent prints 

and smooth wood only)
-photograph & lift-

DFO

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Ninhydrin
-photograph-

Physical Developer
(for smooth wood)

-photograph-
-OR-

Silver Nitrate
(for light wood)

-photograph

CHEMICAL PROCESSING SEQUENCE CHART

➧

RAW WOOD 
(Untreated)

i.e. for most wood except 
for painted or varnished

WAX/WAXED 
SURFACES

i.e. waxed paper, 
candles, waxes,
food containers

ADHESIVE SURFACES
i.e.  adhesive tape, 

bumper stickers, etc.

PLASTIC PACKAGING 
MATERIAL

i.e. plastic grocery bags, 
cling-wrap, zip-lock bags, 

sandwich bags

UNTREATED  
METAL 

i.e.  iron and 
stainless steel

➧
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➧
➧

➧
➧

➧
➧

➧
➧

➧
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➧

➧
➧

➧
➧

➧
➧

➧

This symbol indicates that 
the product is a hazard-
ous good.  Special packag-
ing and handling require-
ments are applicable.

= Hazardous 
Goods {

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Super Glue Fuming
-photograph-

-OR-
Small Particle Reagent

-photograph & lift-
-OR-

Sudan Black
-photograph-

-OR-
Gentian Violet
-photograph-

-OR-
Latent Print Powders
-photograph & lift-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Super Glue Fuming
-photograph-

Latent Print Powders
(Peavey magnetic,  

regular, and fluorescent 
powders)

-photograph & lift-

Dye Stain
(following super glue 

fuming)

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Iodine Fuming
(temporary latent prints; 
won’t permanently alter 

evidence)
-photograph-

Magnetic Powder
(for fresh latent prints)

-photograph & lift-

DFO

Fluorescence 
Examination
-photograph-

Ninhydrin
-photograph-

Physical Developer
(silver nitrate replace-

ment treatment)
-photograph-

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Fluorescence 
Examination

(most effective  
technique)

-photograph-

DFO
-photograph by  

fluorescence

Ninhydrin
(must fluoresce on  

dark surfaces)
-photograph-

Amido Black
-photograph-

Physical Developer
-photograph

Visual Examination
-photograph-

Superglue
(not for articles that  
have been wetted… 

only effective  
when dyed)

-photograph by  
fluorescence-

-OR-
Powders

(ineffective on other  
soft vinyl or cling film)

-photograph-
(use contrasting Peavey 

Powder & lift with  
DIFF-Lift™ tape)

-OR-
Sudan Black

(for grease-contaminated 
articles, etc.)
-photograph-

-OR-
Small Particle Reagent
(dish development… 
small articles only)

-photograph-

SOFT VINYL (PVC), 
RUBBER AND 

LEATHER
i.e. some cling film 

and simulated leather
upholstery

FINGERPRINTS 
IN BLOOD

(porous surfaces)

PAPER AND 
CARDBOARD
i.e.  unvarnished, 
unwaxed, raw

TEXTURED, 
NON-POROUS 

SURFACES
i.e. textured plastic 

moldings, brushed metal, 
painted rough wood

SMOOTH,
NON-POROUS, NON-
FERROUS SURFACES

i.e. paint, plastic, 
glass, varnish
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= HEALTH

= FLAMMABILITY

= REACTIVITY

= SPECIAL NOTICE

HAZARD RATING:

 LEAST  SLIGHT MODERATE HIGH EXTREME
 0 1 2 3 4


